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Please be advised that your human subjects extension application has been approved by the IRB. You 

may begin your study.  

 

As a reminder, STJ-IRB approval of research projects is valid for one year only from the original date 

of approval. Beyond this period, a new proposal must be submitted.  

 

Best wishes for successful pursuit of this research.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**MARK YOUR CALENDAR TODAY FOR _5/19/11_.YOU WILL NEED TO FILE A NEW PROPOSAL FOR 

REVIEW IF YOU WISH TO CONTINUE AFTER THIS YEAR. YOU WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO COLLECT 

DATA MORE THAN TWELVE MONTHS FROM DATE OF APPROVAL WITHOUT AN APPROVAL GRANTED 

BY THE IRB. 
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Protocol: Promoting HIV Testing Among Low Income Heterosexual Young Adult Black Men-Brothers 

Encouraged to Access Testing Services:  The BEATS Project 
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